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1. Status – Confidential  
  
2. Action Requested 
 
LAG are requested to note this report  
 
3. Data  

 
 

 
 

 
4. Learning from reports 
 
In the period since the last LAG meeting there are no relevant cases currently 
to report to LAG for discussion or oversight  
 
 
5. Incident trends noted 
 
NHSBT were notified by Bridge-to-Life; the supplier of UW® Cold Storage 
Solution that several NORS teams had contacted them regarding 
discolouration of the solution and/or leaking within the solution bag overwrap. 
 
An investigation is ongoing and the ODT Commissioning Team and key 
stakeholders are working closely with Bridge to Life. The OTDT Quality 
Assurance Team are also linked with relevant regulators. All NORS teams 
have been advised that for the interim period to switch to HTK as an 
alternative perfusion fluid and amend volumes as required. The Perfusion 
Protocol has been updated, circulated and is available on the ODT website.  
 
 
6.  Requirement from LAG 
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Note the findings within this report 
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